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A Big Thank You to all of WPC from Christian Ed! 

Cave Quest VBS 2024 was a huge success! 

We had 50 children registered, 23 volunteers, and served 85-95 lunches each day.  

Thank you so much for donating paper supplies to our paper supply drive. Thank you for all of 

our wonderful volunteers. Thank you to the Palmyra Reformed Church for their amazing 

partnership. Thank you to Cim and Lisa for their leadership.  

We are looking forward to 2025 VBS!  

  

 

 

 

 

 
  

  

 

 

  

 




